August 11, 2014

Mr. David Finley
Ector County ISD
802 N. Sam Houston
Odessa, TX 79761

Re: Recommendation for Award of Construction Contract
Ector County ISD Wastewater Improvements

Dear Mr. Finley:

We have reviewed the bids for the above referenced project received on 08/07/14 and determined that all
bids were submitted in accordance with guidelines established in the Bid Documents and those procedures
adopted by Ector County Independent School District. All bids have been determined to be tabulated
properly and are consistent with those figures recorded during the bid opening. Completed bid tabulation
forms are enclosed for your reference.

We recommend that the Construction Contract for the Ector County ISD Wastewater Improvements be
awarded to the low bidder, Kodiak Trenching & Boring, LLC, including the Base Bid Proposal ltems only for
the Total Contract Amount of $2,651,157.00. We feel that this company’s qualifications and capacity to
complete the project to the satisfaction of ECISD and PSC are more than adequate.

Please contact me if you have questions or wish to discuss this matter further.
Sincerely,

PARKHILL, SMITH & COOBER, INC.

Brian M. Stephens
Firm Principal
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